
AGENDA ITEM: 4.1 
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING: January 8, 2020 

 
City of Merced 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: January 8, 2020 
TO: Planning Commission 
FROM: Kim Espinosa, Planning Manager 
SUBJECT: Joint City Council/Planning Commission Study Session on North Merced 

Annexation Feasibility Study  
ACTION: Set the Joint City Council/Planning Commission Study Session for Monday, 

January 27, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers 

 
In March 2019, the City hired EMC Planning Group to prepare the North Merced Annexation 
Feasibility Study.  The Study’s purpose is to provide recommendations to the City for when and 
how it considers future annexations over time for an approximate 7,600-acre study area in North 
Merced.   
 
On December 4, 2019, the Planning Commission received an update on the North Merced Study 
in preparation for a joint study session with the City Council in January 2020.   
 
The Joint City Council/Planning Commission Study Session on the North Merced Annexation 
Feasibility Study will be scheduled for Monday, January 27, 2020, beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the 
City Council Chambers.  At tonight’s meeting, the Planning Commission will be asked to officially 
set the date for the Study Session.  At the January 22, 2020, Planning Commission meeting, the 
Planning Commission will be asked to adjourn the meeting to the Study Session. 
 


